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Ordinance 7-15 

 

City Grants to Non-Profit Organizations 

 

The proposed ordinance would revise the City’s priorities for awarding operating and/or capital 

grants to non-profit organizations under the Community Grants Program; and revising the 

qualifying criteria and reporting process for recipients of operating and/or capital grants under 

the Community Grants Program.  
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